
 
From: anjakmiller 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 4:54 PM 
To: Tuong Van Do AT gmail; Anderson, Greg; Ibarra, Angel; reinobox@gmail.com; Munir, 
Jameel; Parker, Carolyn; Capasso, Julia; Swiecki, John 
Subject: Resolution WHEREAS for tonight's meeting 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners, 
 
As chair of the City Council -appointed Citizens Committee to Review the Baylands EIR I must 
request that the committee's intensive volunteer work and input be somehow recognized in your 
formal legal resolution of recommendations to the Council.  
 
Our Citizens Committee members have not only submitted extensive, knowledgeable comments 
on the DEIR but also continued our work through regular observation of and input at your 
hearings.  
 
This level of citizen participation in a major local planning process is extraordinary and therefore 
worth mention in your recommendations. An additional draft WHEREAS clause is attached for 
your consideration. 
 
Anja Miller 
 

 
For Planning Commission Resolution GP-01-06/GP-02-10/SP-01-06 
 
Addition proposed by Anja Miller 8/25/2016 
 
Resolution page 3, after the 4th WHEREAS: 
 
WHEREAS, the City Council appointed a volunteer Citizens Committee of 28 Brisbane residents 
to review and comment on the DEIR, which Committee then worked intensively for a year to 
study the entire document and submitted extensive comments on the DEIR relevant to the 
application and its alternatives; and 

 


